
To:   David Keir   
E-Mail:   dkeir@lermansenter.com
From:   Doug Young   
Date:   February 11, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0208-EX-ST-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The FCC's International Bureau has the following comments:

Please reduce your power from 389kW (ERP) (58 dBW EIRP) to 318419.75 watts (ERP)  (57.18 dBW
EIRP based on your proposed input power of 25 Watts and 43.2 dbi antenna gain) and submit a radiation
hazard report based on the calculation of input power of 25 Watts; which showed the non-ionizing
radiation levels of 1.2 meter antenna met FCC MPE limits.

Or   

Please reduce your power from 389kW (ERP) (58 dBW EIRP) to 31841.97 watts (ERP)  (45.03 dBW
EIRP based on input power of 2.5 Watts and 43.2 dbi antenna gain)  (see radiation hazard report
submitted in the application (File No. SES-STA-20200114-00029).

Return to www.fcc.gov/els and make the necessary changes using the "Amend/Complete Application"
filing option.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   February 11, 2020 may result
in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section
1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     53420


